
 
 

Dear Bison Parents/Guardians,        April 15, 2021 

  

In order to prepare for the 2021-2022 school year, I am requesting your participation in in helping 

me attain the necessary information. 

 

We are very excited that your son/daughter has decided to be a part of our athletic programs and 

hope that they will be successful in all of their endeavors here.  We want to help make this one of 

the most positive life changing experiences that your son/daughter will have. 

 

Station Camp Athletics will begin accepting the pre-participation physical forms for the 2021-

2022 school year on April 15th. The Tennessee Secondary School Athletic Association 

(TSSAA), Tennessee Middle School Athletic Association (TMSAA), and the Sumner County 

Board of Education requires that all student-athletes have a physical each year to remain eligible 

for competition. 

Sumner County Schools Athletics has partnered with FinalForms, an online forms and data 

management service. FinalForms allows you to complete and sign athletic participation forms for 

your student-athletes. We are asking that ALL parents of student athletes use FinalForms. 

Register at: https://sumner-tn.finalforms.com/ and electronically complete ALL forms. 

Parents/Guardians of individuals already in the system can log-in, update any changes and 

sign as all previous information is saved. The History Form and Physical Examination Form 

from TSSAA can be printed prior to physician visit for proper signatures. 

Our goal at Station Camp is to have this completed prior to tryouts and by the beginning of the 

1st practice, weight training or conditioning session. Also, the expectation is for all student-

athletes regardless of sport season to have this complete by the start of school. This ensures 

everyone is eligible to participate for the upcoming school year. The FinalForms instructions and 

TSSAA Forms are on the athletic website at and will be distributed by the head coach by 

electronic means. 

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact me. If you should have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me at any time.  Thank you and have an enjoyable summer!     

 

With BISON PRIDE, 

 
Andy Yarbrough, MEd, ATC, LAT 

Certified Athletic Trainer 

Station Camp High School 

(615) 440-7109 

andy.yarbrough@sumnerschools.org 

https://sumner-tn.finalforms.com/

